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Monday, July 22, 2019

= Sidewalk work will continue north of 7th Street.
= Later this week, the contractor will remobilize south of 7th Street to perform work on the corners of 5th Street
and Sibley Street, and 5th Street and Wacouta Street, including the sidewalk that runs along Wacouta Street.

Monday, July 15, 2019

= Mears Park is near completion.

= The majority of sidewalks have been poured with the exception of corner areas.

=  We anticipate lights and parking meters to be back on site this week.

* The contractor has mobilized to other downtown pedestrian improvement locations.

= Currently, 7th Place is closed - sidewalks will be replaced on both sides of the street.

=  Work is expected to also begin at the intersections of 8th Street at Sibley Street and 9th Street at Sibley Street.

Monday, July 8, 2019

= Crews will begin the removal of sidewalk around Mears Park on Sibley Street and 5th Street.
= Traffic will be reduced to 1-lane on both streets with parking impacts.
= Expect delays and interruptions to street and sidewalk traffic.

Monday, June 10, 2019

= The sidewalk on 6th Street and Wacouta Street around Mears Park has been replaced.

= The sidewalk on 5th Street and Sibley Street around Mears Park will be torn out and replaced after Jazz Fest
(June 21-23), but before Blues Fest (July 19-21). The estimated work period is June 24 - July 18.

= Please see the updated sidewalk map for the schedule and locations of sidewalk work.

Thursday, June 6, 2019

= Sidewalk on 6th Street and Wacouta Street has been poured.
=  We anticipate finishing the northeast and southeast corner by the end of the week.
= Next week, removals at 5th Street and Sibley Street will begin. Expect traffic control changes.
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